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Field Trip for Grade VI –X 

 

Dear Parent,Greetings from Bhavishyaa! 

The School is organizing an educational Field Trip to Gungal Village for 

students of Grade:VI - X on 9th August 2023 i,e., Wednesday. The students will 

be taken during the school hours.  

Please follow the given instructions: 

1. Students need not carry books 

2. Students have to bring their own snacks, lunch, napkin & water bottle. 

3. Parents are advised not to send their ward if she/he has any health issue or 

ailment. 

4. Students need to come in Sports Uniform.       

              

Sd/- 

            Principal 

 




